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Hello, I'd like to make a submission to the Parliamentary Inquiry. Please see below. 
 
 
I’m Nick Mckinlay,  
 
A photographer and videographer and I've lived in the Sydney most of my life. I recently moved to 
Melbourne because I felt that the artistic community was more welcoming and ready to collaborate.  
 
Being a  photographer who collaborates with musicians (currently on tour with ex-Sydney musician 
Julia Jacklin), there was also more work available in Melbourne. 
 
Thank you 
 


